
Living together in God’s amazing grace, we invite all people 

to know Christ, grow in Christ, and make Christ known. 

How to Apply the Word of God 

January 29, 2017 

Nazareth Evangelical  
Lutheran Church 
7401 University Avenue  
Cedar Falls, Iowa 50613 
319.266.7589 
 
 

Sunday Worship Services 
8:30, 9:50 & 11:10 a.m. 
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Office Hours 
8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
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Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 

 

Be Invitational! 
We encourage you to invite   
your family, friends and neighbors  
to join you in worship  
here at Nazareth. 

Naz Next Steps Announcements 

Thursday Senior Luncheon:  All seniors are invited 

to enjoy a great meal in the company of friends this 

Thursday at noon in Bethel Hall.  Please call the 

church office at 319-266-7589 to RSVP and/or to 

inquire about this week’s menu.  Cost is $5 per meal. 

Calmus Performance:  This gifted a cappella quintet 

will perform on Thursday, February 2, at 7:00 p.m. in 

the Gallagher-Bluedorn Performing Arts Center.  In 

anticipating of the 500th anniversary of the 

Reformation, Calmus has created a unique and 

entertaining program crafted from diverse music 

connected to the songs of Martin Luther.  Tickets 

available at www.gbpac.com. 

CHAOS Ski and Shop:  All 7th, 8th and 9th graders 

are invited to join us for Ski & Shop February 11-12.  

Details about the trip can be found on the CHAOS 

Events link at www.cedarvalleystudents.org.  With 

questions, please email logan.mundt@naz.org. 

Kits and Quilts Supplies Needed:  The Kits and 

Quilts team will be packing 200 Personal Care Kits 

for Lutheran World Relief with JUMP56 students on 

Wednesday, February 22.  We are in need of 

lightweight bath towels (approximately 27” by 52”) 

and bars of bath soap (3-5 ounce bars...no hotel-

sized bars).  Please drop your donations off in the 

labeled bins in Fellowship Hall next Sunday, 

February 5, or on Sunday, February 12.  Donations 

may also be delivered to the Reception Desk 

during the week.  

Hospitality Team:  Do you love talking to new 

people and making guests feel welcome?  We are 

seeking individuals with a passion for hospitality to 

join our team as we greet, support and equip 

Nazareth members and guests at the Naz Next 

Steps area.  Please sign up to join the Hospitality 

Team at the Naz Next Steps area today or email 

jenny.nelson@naz.org for more information. 

Nursery Team:  Do you enjoy caring for babies 

and toddlers?  Volunteers are needed to serve in 

the Naz Nursery during any of our three worship 

services.  Sign up today at Naz Next Steps or 

email Naz Nursery Coordinator, Dawn Brinker, at 

dawn.brinker@naz.org for additional information. 

Baby Bottle Drive:  Just one week left to support 

the Alternatives Pregnancy Center’s Baby Bottle 

Fundraiser!  Pick up a baby bottle at the Naz Next 

Steps area today, fill it with spare change, dollars 

and/or a check and return it to the Naz Next Steps 

area no later than NEXT Sunday, February 5.  Go 

to www.alternativescenter.org to learn more about 

the mission of Alternatives. 

Life Project Arabic Ministry:  The Arabic Ministry 

Director for The Life Project, one of Nazareth’s 

U.S. and World Missions Partners, will be sharing 

his powerful testimony on Monday, January 30, at 

1:00 p.m. in Bethel Hall.  All are welcome! 

TUMI Class: All are invited to join the “Conversion 

and Calling” (Module 1) TUMI Class this spring for 

eight Tuesdays from 12:30-2:00 p.m., beginning 

February 14 and ending April 18.  (There will be no 

class on March 14 and March 21.)  Cost of materials 

is $25.  Email jenny.nelson@naz.org to register. 

Individual Retirement Account Donations:  Did you 

know?  If you are age 70 1/2 or older, the Pension 

Protection Act of 2006 (which was made permanent 

in 2015) allows you to request that a tax-free 

distribution be made from your IRA account to a 

nonprofit organization or charity such as Nazareth?  

For more information on retirement giving to Nazareth 

and/or to learn details about the Nazareth 

Endowment Fund, please contact Jan Glaspie at 

jan.glaspie@naz.org or 319-266-7589. 

2016 Annual Reports are available this morning at 

the Welcome Desk.  Pick up yours today! 

 



January 29, 2017 

The flowers at the altar are in loving memory of Fran 

Hedlund from her family. 

Hospitalized (as of January 25):  Joe Adams, Morris 

Kratz, Clark Ross and Darlene Saathoff 

Our deepest sympathy to Adam and Kristin Henry 

and their family as they grieve the loss of Adam’s 

mother;  to Gene and Janet Sandell as they mourn the 

death of Janet’s daughter; to Sue Wulf as she grieves 

the loss of her mother; and to the family and friends of 

Elmer Benson as they mourn his death. 

Today at Nazareth NAZ Notes All Things New 

Celebration of Mission and Ministry:   All are 

welcome as we meet at 9:50 in the Worship Center 

today for our 2017 Celebration of Mission and 

Ministry.  Regular worship services at 8:30 and 11:00. 

Sermon - How to Apply the Word of God -  (Pastor Dennis Hanson) 

Today’s Texts - Ephesians 4:17-32 and Matthew 25:14-29 
 

8:30 a.m. 

Prelude - The Rejoicing (Callahan) 

Gathering Hymn - Open Now Thy Gates of Beauty - #250 (green) 

Nazareth Choir - Speak, O Lord (Getty/Towened; arr. Parrish) 

            - Ali Parrish, soloist 

Offering - Sicilienne (von Paradis) 

Sending Hymn - Lord, Speak to Us, that We May Speak - #403 (green) 

Postlude - Now Thank We All Our God (Bach/Fox) 

 

9:50 a.m.  (CELEBRATION OF MISSION AND MINISTRY) 

 

11:10 a.m. 

Opening Worship - Hosanna (Praise is Rising) 

  - God is Able 

Offering - Thy Word 

Closing Worship - Lay Me Down 

 

Worship Assistants 

Nathaniel Parrish - Director of Music (8:30) 

Nicki Toliver - Choir Director (8:30) 

Travis Toliver - Reader (8:30) 

Enrique Ochoa - Worship Leader (11:10) 

Connie Hansen - Reader (11:10) 

Read It!  Make a renewed 

commitment to read the Word of 

God each and every day.  Stop by 

the Welcome Desk to pick up a new 

seasonal devotional or pick up the 

new Daily Scripture Reading Plan 

(which begins NEXT Sunday, 

February 5) at the Naz Next Steps 

area. 

 

Watch It!  Go to the Naz Next Steps 

area to sign up for a free RightNow 

Media account to gain access to 

thousands of online videos and Bible 

Study resources.  And/or, go to 

www.thebibleproject.com to view 

videos that correspond with the Daily 

Scripture Reading Plan. 

 

Live It!  Make intentional life choices 

this week to not only to be a “reader” 

and “hearer” of the Word of God, but 

to also be a “doer” by employing and 

applying the truths within the Bible to 

your daily interactions with others.    

Welcome to Our Visitors!  Whether you’re visiting from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are 

here!  Please stop by the Welcome Desk for an information packet and a special gift.   

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

The Word of God...Making All Things New:  

We invite all of our congregation members and 

guests to commit anew to reading the Bible on 

a daily basis and to opening your life to its 

transformational power in 2017!  We encourage 

each person here to go to the Naz Next Steps 

area today to learn about The Bible Project 

daily devotion plan/online video resource/app, 

to find other Bible Study resources, and/or to 

connect with a Bible Study or Discipleship U 

group to help you as you discover and 

rediscover the Word of God.  We are planning 

to kick off a congregation-wide Bible Project 

and Read Scripture Challenge, beginning NEXT 

SUNDAY, February 5.   

Families, Children and Students 

Nursery:  Infants and toddlers to the age of three are 

welcome in the well-staffed Naz Nursery in the Family 

Life Center during all three worship services. 

KidzRock:  Preschoolers to sixth graders at invited to 

join KidzRock from 9:50 to 10:50 this morning to  

worship, learn from the Bible and have fun together.  

Locations vary.  Check in at the Family Life Center. 

Discipleship U and Adult Bible Studies:  Want to 

join a Bible study or Discipleship U class?  Go to the 

Naz Next Steps area to learn more about how you 

can get connected today. 

H2Jamaica Commissioning:  Join us in praying for 

this mission team of 52 people, who will be providing 

medical, dental and spiritual care, and constructing 

farm irrigation ditches for residents of the parish of 

Manchester in south central Jamaica.  This team, 

which includes 13 members from Nazareth, will be 

commissioned at the 8:30 service this morning as 

they prepare to depart for their trip February 4th-16th. 

Wednesday Family Meal:  Love a tasty meal 

that you don’t have to clean up after?  Join us 

this Wednesday from 5:00-5:45 p.m. in Bethel 

Hall!  Cost of the meal is $4 per person, with a 

maximum of $15 per family.  Call the church 

office at 266-7589 to inquire about the menu. 

Wednesday Worship for K-12 Students: 

KidzWOW 

¶ K-4th Graders, 6:00-7:15 in Room 157 

JUMP56 

¶ 5th/6th Graders, 6:00-7:15 in the Underground 

CHAOS 

¶ 7th, 8th and 9th Graders, 6:30-8:00 in the FLC 

BIGhouse 

¶ 10th-12th Graders, 7:00 at Orchard Hill Church 

Thursday BASIC for College Students is held 

in Lang Hall on the UNI Campus at 8:00 p.m. 

Can’t wait to see the 2017 Nazareth Photo Directory? 

We are in the process of evaluating the final proofs from 

the photography company,  and we look forward to 

sharing the final directory in the very near future! 


